
July Birthdays
Adaleise J. - July 2
Khadijah L. - July 3

James W. - July 3
Noah J. - July 6

Gavin D. - July 13
Charles A. - July 15
Marcus A. - July 15
Nolan A. - July 17

Connor C. - July 17
Gryffin P. - July 19

Morrighan M. - July 23
Miley L. - July 24

Christopher M. - July 25
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Staff Birthdays
Ms. Karen - July 2
Ms. Nia - July 27

Ms. Jazmyne - July 30

Parents Night Out
	 We will be having Parents 
Night Out on Friday, July 21,
from 6:00 to 10:00 p.m.
	 Wear your PJs and join us for 
pizza and a movie!

National Personal 
Chef Day

Staff Anniversaries
Ms. Tina - 13 Years - July 13

Ms. Makayla - 3 Years - July 14
Ms. Kristi - 2 Years - July 23

Teddy Bear Picnic
	 Everyone is invited to bring 
your teddy bear on Monday, July 
10, and have a picnic! Important Dates

Independence Day - July 4
(Endless Discoveries will be closed.)
National Ice Cream Day - July 16
National Hot Dog Day - July 19

Parents' Day - July 23

	 Swimming season is here, and 
we can all have fun at the pool, 
river or lake, but we should also 
rethink a few water safety rules.
	 The #1 rule is to never swim 
alone. Even adults should make 
sure someone watches when you 
swim.
	 Children should start swim-
ming lessons at six months. It only 
takes a minute for a child to slip 
below the surface, so they should 
be closely supervised. Put away 
your phone and pay close atten-
tion because kids drown silently 
and quickly, often when they are 
vertical in the water with their 
head tipped back. They rarely 
splash, flail their arms, or yell for 
help. Intervene when a kid may be 
in trouble so he doesn't get to the 
point of drowning.
	 Talk with your kids about all 
aspects of water safety. We should 
teach young children that water 
can be dangerous, just like cars. 
Remember that a child can drown 
in less than two inches of water 
and that constant supervision is 
needed for children to be safe.

Swimming is fun!Swimming is fun!

	 Endless Discoveries will be
celebrating National Personal Chef 
Day on July 16.
	 We would like to recognize Ms. 
Debbie for all her hard work and 
dedication, so we will be devot-
ing not only this day to her but the 
whole month of July!
	 Thank you, Ms. Debbie, for all 
you do. It never goes unnoticed.


